Kimball County

- 810 East Seventh Street KIMBALL, NEBRASKA 69145
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Dear Family, Friends and Loved ones of the Kimball County Manor elephone (308) 235-4693

We know many of you are concerned about the spread of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) and how it may impact the
Kimball County Manor and Assisted Living. Ensuring our residents are cared for in a safe and healthy environment
is our first priority.

This is a developing situation, and we are in the process of canceling events, closing the building to visitors, delivery
trucks and limiting visits to designated family members.

Here are some of the changes you may notice in our building that are allowing visitors to reduce the chances
of the virus spreading.

e One entrance to the building and a log to Sign IN when entering and sign OUT when leaving, and who you
are visiting. This will be located at the front office.

e Please limit your visit to the person you are there to see, this will help to minimize the risk of spreading
germs.

e Consider options for keeping in touch with your loved one other than an in-person visit. These may include
telephone, email, text, or through Skype or social media channels.

e Please tell your family members and friends who may visit our building if they have any respiratory
symptoms to not visit.

e All deliveries will be made at the front entrance and Manor personnel will meet them to receive their items.

e No children under the age of 15 will be allowed into the Manor.

Do not visit our community if you have any symptoms of respiratory illness:

e Cough

e Fever

e Sore Throat

e Runny Nose

e Shortness of Breath

If you have traveled abroad or out of the state recently, please contact us before planning to visit.
VISITORS:

e Practice good cough etiquette by covering your mouth, not with your hand, but cough into your elbow.
e Wash your hands before entering our facility

e Try to keep a 6-foot distance from others to avoid spreading germs.

e Wash, Wash, Wash and avoid touching your face as this can be an area of transmission.

We will notify you if any residents or team members are diagnosed with COVID-19, and we encourage
you to share this information with other family members and friends.



